FEBRUARY NEWSLETTER

5524 31 ST LLOYDMINSTER AB T9V 1W1

PHONE: 780.875.6239
PRINCIPAL: MR. AARON CANFIELD VICE PRINCIPAL: MR. DEREK ARMSTRONG

Please know that Term 2 Report Cards were shared with families on February 2nd through
the Edsby Parent Portal. With the start of Term 3, it signals the halfway point of the
school year. Class changes have occurred for the Industrial Arts and Home Ec classes, and
the grade 9 option classes. The admin team will be analysing the Term 2 core subject
marks for the grade 7, 8 and 9 students and sharing the data with our students to help
set goals for Term 3.

A big part of the second half of the school year will be preparing our Grade 8 and 9
students for the fransition to the Lloydminster Comprehensive High School for the
2024-2025 school year. The transition process is being finalized and will be shared
shortly with our Grade 8 and 9 families. A very exciting time!

Please continue to check out the Bishop Lloyd Facebook Page and website for the many
positive activities happening at Bishop Lloyd during the month of February. The newsletter
highlights the many activities such as our Scholastic Virtual Book Fair, Dress Up Days, and
the Kindness Wins Pink Shirt Day on Feb. 28.

With winter conditions upon us, we ask that students come to school dressed for the
weather. It is important for students to have proper winter clothing to access busing for
field trips and to engage in the planned outside Phys. Ed activities.

Our next School Community Council meeting will be held on February 29th at 7:00 pm. Our
SCC meetings are held in the school library. We look forward to seeing you at the
February meeting.

Aaron Canfield
Principal



Lancer Pride

Each month, teachers select a student from their homeroom to be that month's PRIDE
winner. These students demonstrate an improvement in their efforts and ability in all
the areas of PRIDE: Positivity, Respect, Involvement, Determination, and Excellence.
Congratulations to our November winners!

7-1 Anna W. 8-1 Habiba K. g:; g:;e L: G
7-2 Kaycee M. 8-2 Ryder P. 9-3 Coo );r' T .
7-3 Decker N. 8-3 Amaira B. 9-4 K dZn P
7-4 Noah E. 8-4 Sean M. 9-5 S‘;m K .
7-5 Beckham B. 8-5 Lydia F 9-6 Stevie B.

Student Lates and Absences

In the event that your child will be arriving late or absent from school, we kindly request
that you notify the office promptly at 780-875-6239, or via email at either
katherine.luchynski@Ipsd.ca or Carolyn.tichkowsky@Ipsd.ca. You may also report absences
through Edsby.

For early departures, students must sign out at the office before leaving the premises.
Similarly, in cases of tardiness, students must sign in at the office to avoid unnecessary
calls home.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Bishop Lloyd Lancer gear can be ordered online and
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Edsby is a great way to: delivered direct to your homel

See the link below for the Bishap Lloyd catalogue

EdSby - contact your chiSn. :E AN\ \ which features a variety of clo‘rhingoror' men,

- Enter absences women'md yom‘h,
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news and events



STAFF PD DAY

On January 31st, Bishop Lloyd's staff participated in a day-long cultural learning camp
at Kaniyasihk, located at Big Island Reserve in Saskatchewan. The day was filled with
outdoor activities such as net fishing, dog sledding, and hide wringing. Lunch was
prepared over the fire and included fried fish and bannock, which was absolutely
delicious. The guides, who were students and staff of The Land Based Learning
Program, were very knowledgeable and provided a valuable experience.

We would like to say thank you to Mr. Canfield and Mr. Armstrong for organizing the
day, and Kevin Lewis for creating such a beautiful space to share culture and build
wonderful relationships. We couldn't have asked for a better day!

Mrs. Hrehorick




Qeme D > ="

MON. FEB. 12 “LANGER KINDNESS DAY”

WEAR YOUR LANCER GEAR
TUES. FEB.13 “ROUND UP YOUR KINDNESS DAY”
WEAR YOUR WESTERN WEAR
GIRLS BEYOND BORDERS ,
Bt N s WED. FEB. 14 HAPPY VALENTINE'S DAY
presented by: The Rotary Club of Lloydminster wmn nEn' PI“K' n"n WH“E
FREE personal development Tllllﬂs. FEB.15 "Sl'lllw “]“ll I.['"E H]ﬂ
program for youth girls!! .
S _ YOUR FAVOURITE TEAM DAY’
Location: Startup Lloydminster
Date: February 4, 2024
ﬁlleﬂz)i?;ly Q:OSpm mnrs! lEHs“sl s“lﬂlls! Hn-)

open to girls aged 9-14

FRI. FEB. 16 “THINK WITH YOUR HEAD
BEFORE SPEAKING & BE KIND DAY”
HAT DAY

TANY <<

Bishop Lloyd Breakfast Program

to register visit girlsbeyondborders.com

Bishop Lloyd offers a FREE breakfast program daily. We would like to say a special thank you
to the Breakfast Club of Canada for their sponsorship and setting us up with the Toonies for
Tummies local programing.

Breakfast is available daily between 8:00 - 8:20 from the servery. There are a variety of food
items served that align with Canada’s Food Guide.

If you would like to make a donation to our Breakfast Program please contact Krista Coish by
email at krista.coish@Ipsd.ca

Breakfast

CLUB

of Canada




GRADE 9 SKT TRIP







All funds raised will
help to support the
grade 9 band
students on their
upcoming trip!

Saturday

Feb. 10th

Bishop Lloyd School

All bags can be
_ dropped off at the
| 36: trailer between
e Mam - 2pm in the
e parking lot.
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